Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Ryan Reich <rreich@americansafety.net>

Sent: Wednesday, October 4, 2017 8:40 AM

To: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD; stucker@blm.gov

Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; jamos@blm.gov; tfranklin@americansafety.net; Rebecca Haskell; Dakota
Neel; Aaron Lieb; Sheldon Hitchcock

Subject: 2RP-3894 - Closure Request for COlI Empire South Unit #015

Attachments: Closure Request COI Empire South Unit #015.pdf

Ms. Weaver and Ms. Tucker,

Please find attached the Closure Request for 2RP-3894, COl Empire South Unit #015. Please feel free to contact myself if
you have any questions or concerns.

Thank you,

Ryan Reich

Environmental Project Manager
Mobile 432.557.7963

Office 432.552.7625
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